
January 15, 2018 
Middle School Board Report 
 

1. Staff Participated in professional development on January 2.  We continued our 
work on Midmester and now have students scheduled into classes.  

 
2. We welcomed back students on January 3 to a school wide assembly where we 

reviewed PBIS expectations and previewed Midmester.  We set goals to reduce 
incomplete homework for the month of January. 

 
3. MS Boys basketball is underway and we completed our first games on January 9th 

against Charles City. 
 

4. Mrs. Sinnwell reached out to Mark Rober, science YouTube creator.  He has made 
many videos that interest students and are tied to science content.  Mr. Rober made 
a personal video our 6th grade students answering questions submitted.  Students 
were amazed at his responses.  He stressed the importance of trying new things, 
collaboration, creativity, communicating with others.  

 
5. We will begin our winter screening of FAST from January 23-25th.  All of our 5th 

and 6th grade students will be taking the assessment.  We have been seeing 
students showing success in our interventions and look forward to the results. 

 
6. Students have begun working on the Middle School Musical for March 15 and 16. 

We forward to the production of the musical  Wipeout. 
 
 
 
 


